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McV Attorneys to conduct Federal Bar Exam Review Courses

McV News
February 22,2019

McV attorneys Henry O. Freese-Souffront, Rica Lopez de Alds, Rosamar Garcia-Fontan and Lina M. Soler-Rosario have
been invited to teach review courses for the 2019 Federal Bar Exam.

Mr. Freese will offer the Federal Rules of Civil Procedure review, while Mrs. Lépez de Alés will conduct the Rules of
Professional Conduct course, which she has been teaching for over ten years. Mrs. Garcia-Fontan and Ms. Soler-
Rosario will conduct the Bankruptcy Practice and Procedure review.

The review courses are sponsored by the Puerto Rico Chapter of the Federal Bar Association and will take place in
March 2019.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does
not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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